
 

 

 

Dear scout friends in Indre Østfold, Lyngby, Vantaa and Huddinge  

welcome to Nordic Leader Training #NLT22SE 

Scouts having fun in the woods 

 

As a scout you can do a lot of fun in the woods. During this weekend we will do different 

things as canoeing, swimming, hiking in an area where there was a fire a few years ago, 

playing games, making doughnuts (from scratch) and have time to talk to new and old Nordic 

scout friends.   

Location: Gladö scout house is located near a lake, approximately 8 km from Huddinge. This 

house belongs to Huddinge scout group.  

We will be sleeping in tents/windshields or if you want to bring your own hang hammocks - 

please bring "treehuggers". There will be some beds inside.  

Time: 23-25 September. 

We begin NLT the evening of 23/9 and finish after lunch of the 25/9. 

There are only 20 participants per country so make sure to inform your Nordic representative 

that you want to go. 

More information about Nordic Leader training and this event will come by email, Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/nordtreff.scout and at the homepage of Nordtreff 

http://www.nordtreff.org/ 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you in 

September! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/nordtreff.scout
http://www.nordtreff.org/

